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I support authorizing the Department of Transportation to issue veterans' recognition 

registration plates for mopeds and motorcycles. Expanding access to these specialty 

plates is a small but meaningful way to show gratitude for our veterans' dedication 

and service to our country, allowing them to proudly display their military service on 

all their vehicles. 

 

I urge you to support and advance this legislation, which affirms your commitment to 

honoring our veterans in every way possible. Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 


